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Submission: "My electricity supplier charges me an average of 27 cents per kwh

but at present

I only receive 11 cents per kwh for what I supply to them.

Even allowing for supply costs of 6 cents per kwh this is grossly unfair.

I therefor strongly suggest to the IPA and the NSW State Government that the feed in tariff should be increased to a more
reasonable amount."





